S.OW.No.405/Fee Circular/2024-25
28 June 2024

Dear Parents,
Jay Hind!

This is a reminder to pay the Second Quarter Fee on time to avoid any late payment charges.
The due date for the Second Quarter fee is 10th July 2024. Payments made after this date will
incur late payment charges.

We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring timely payment. Your prompt action helps us
maintain the quality of education and services we provide to your children.

Regards,

pksg

Principal, FVS



